
On Monday the children took part in a fundraising event where in their classes 
they each completed 4 one minute fitness circuits as instructed by our special 
guest Danny Butler. Danny is a daredevil mountain biker who has been 5 x 
British and European champion. Danny put the children through their paces 
but every single one of them got stuck in and made us proud! 

After lunch we were treated to a very exciting assembly where we got to learn 
more about Danny and his love for bikes he then showed us some of his               
daredevil stunts that he can do on his bike! The children loved this! 

We would like to say a massive thank you to Sports for Schools and to Danny 
for taking the time to visit us. 

21.06.2024 

Sports for Schools Fundraising Event 



Sports Week 

This week in school it has been Sports Week.  

The children have took part in a range of exciting and fun activities including,                 
gymnastics, martial arts, archery, football and many more within their classes 
and have thoroughly enjoyed themselves. Take a look at some of the photos     
below: 



Thank you to everyone who came to our Sports Day this week, it was a great turn 
out and the weather was fantastic.  

The children took part in running races, egg and spoon, the sack race and an    
obstacle course.  

The behaviour of all our children was exemplary, and we are very proud of you 
all. 

Thank you and well done also to our parents who took part, you really were great 
sports and the children thoroughly enjoyed watching you race and cheering you 
on! 

HUGE Congratulations goes to Catalyst House who got the most points! 





Reception / Year 1 Class Trip 

On Tuesday our Reception and Year 1 class went on their first class trip to                  
Martin Mere.  
 
The children attended workshops that supported both the Y1 Science and             
Geography curriculum and Knowledge and Understanding of the World for              
children in Reception.  The children developed their knowledge on birds and life 
cycles in addition to learning more about the impacts of litter on wildlife. 
The children were a credit to our school and thoroughly enjoyed their day out 
and luckily the weather was nice too.  
Thank you to the parents / carers that attended and helped us out too. 
 
We are really excited for more trips in the future. 



Congratulations to our Stars of 
the Week this week who are... 

EYFS / Year 1    Whole Class 

Year 2        Samuel 

Year 3/4          Millie  

Year 4/5      Maisie B  

Year 6       Jude 

Class 8              Sam  



Our other awards this week… 

Super Diners: 

Esmae  

Ava 

Attendance 
Award: 

EYFS: 100% 

Year 1: 100% 

Year 2: 98.6% 

Year 3: 98.1% 

Year 4: 86.4% 

Year 5: 91.7% 

Year 6: 88.8% 

Class 8: 88.9% 

House Points: 

Halton Castle 

Line up Champions: 

Class 8  

DOJO Winners: 
Noah  

Larissa  

Dorothy  

Amelie  

Ava  

Reuben  

Kayden 

 

Golden Smiley                
Winner: 

Thomas McAllister 



Dates for your Diary 

                      June 2024 

24th June Water Safety Assembly  

                      July 2024 

1st July Year 6 Transition Day at High School 

1st July Year 4/5 Class Trip - Anderton Boat Lift 

2nd July  Year 6 Transition Day at High School 

9th July Year 3/4 & 6 Class Trip– Catalyst Science Discovery Centre 

9th July Y4/5 4 children G&T Day at The Heath School 

11th July Race for Life 

12th July Summer Fair 1:30pm - 3:30pm 

17th July Year 6 Leavers Assembly 

17th July Super Diners 

18th July  Year 6 Leavers Prom 

19th July School Closes for Summer  


